Hello PASFAA Members:

Mark your calendars for the 2023 PASFAA Conference! This year’s
conference will be at the Hershey Lodge on Sunday, October 1 to
Wednesday, October 4, 2023. Your Conference Committee is hard
at work preparing a conference to “Raise the Bar,” and we hope
you join us! Stay tuned for more details on registration, the
agenda, and the conference activities in the upcoming months.
Bookmark our Save the Date website, too.
https://www.pasfaa.org/?p=19770

In the meantime, we are seeking your help with session proposals.
Have a good idea for a session? Please submit your ideas to us by
first logging into your PASFAA account and then clicking this link.
https://www.pasfaa.org/?p=19771

We are so excited to see you at the Hershey Lodge this Fall!

Thank you,
Your 2023 Conference Committee
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